
 
 

 

Implementation of the project 

 

Since the very beginning of the project’s life spam the Italian school has actively contributed to its 

development. It created and continuously updated the project’s specific Website. It has edited the project 

logo, a video, a poster and a photo album for each mobility. It has also created evaluation forms at the 

beginning, in the course and at the end of the project. Furthermore it has contributed to the Gentle Hyms, it 

has edited a multilingual brochure, a postcard and powerpoint presentations about the 8 principles of the 

projects, dealing with 2 out of 8 for each short exchange of pupils. All the involved pupils have produced 

memories about the effect their participation in the Erasmus+ project had on their life. Banners outlining the 

principles in all partner languages have been produced during the “Gentle Erasmus Day” organized inside the 

Third Transnational meeting in Italy during which Italian peer to peer approach in inclusive schools and work 

and study prospectives have been compared to the other methodologies applied in the special schools 

present in the partners’ countries. Italian school has gained a lot of competences in joining workshops 

proposed by the hosting schools and in organizing creative ones. Thanks to this project it has implemented 

the principles on a day to day basis and has sparked more ideas for the partners through the identification 

of its own school’s pillars. As soon as activities in presence were interrupted due to the corona virus 

spreading, ETwinning platform has been essential and Italian partner has updated it with all the outcomes. 

Really eTwinning at this stage can be seen as a further means of dissemination of Gentle Teaching principles, 

given the mental and physical state of Welsh, German and Spanish students. Accordingly during the 

Exchanges Italian students guided,through a peer to peer approach, their foreign mates and in the future will 

enhance Gentle teaching principles and pillars at school with their disabled mates. The model proposed by 

the Italian shool had been accepted at Bohn for the TCA “Pupil mobility in Europe – making inclusion a reality” 

foreseen in Germany from 11th to 13th May 2020 and then cancelled due to Corona Virus. Aims and purposes 

of this project have been further recognized by Italian National Agency through the invitation for becoming 

“Role Model” to which ITT G. Malafarina has promptly answered: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AIODDouxM0I 

  


